Q SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION

Donald L. Soderberg, Vice President/Pricing

June 22, 2012

Ms. Donna Skau, Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Nevada
1150 East William Street

Carson City, NV 89701

Re: Advice Letter No. 471 (Docket No. 11-08005)

Dear Ms. Skau:
Southwest Gas Corporation respectfully requests to withdraw, in its

entirety, Advice Letter No. 471 filed with the Public Utilities Commission of
Nevada on August 12, 2011.

Respectfully,

At P8 b e S/

Donald L. Soderberg
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